
From: Paul Monte 

To: John Kennedy 
Date: May 23, 2002

Subject:   
FCC File #: 0104-EX-PL-2002- Reply
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Mr. Kennedy,
I confirm that the terrestrail base stations will be moved to various
temporary fixed locations within a 40 km. radius of the four reported
geographical coordinates.

Sincerely,
Paul A. Monte
Director, System Engineering and Product Development
Globalstar L. P.


